D 0 W N TO w N m o Aue Frt audrdale, FL33
Fort Lauderdale o) Phone: 954.761.3543

TRANSPORTATION MANAGEMENT ASSGCIATION Fax: 954.761.1533
November 3, 2015

Diana Alarcon, Director
City of Fort Lauderdale
Transportatlon and Mobility
290 NE 3™ Avenue

Fort Lauderdale, FL 33301

RE: GALT LINK PROPOSED MODIFICATIONS
Dear Ms. Alarcon,
This letter serves to confirm that at its October 28, 2015 Executive Board meeting, the Downtown Fort
Lauderdale Transportation Management Association (TMA) approved the following changes to the Galt
Link route:
e Extension of the service north into Lauderdale-by-the-Sea to provide more
connectivity with the Pelican Hopper community bus service operated by
the Town of Lauderdale-by-the-Sea; and
e Elimination of the existing portion of the route along US-1 north of Oakland
Park Boulevard that services the Holy Cross and Imperial Point hospitals,
due to low ridership.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please don't hesitate to contact me at
rchiarelli@suntrolley.com or 954-494-9680.

Thank you!

Robyn Chia«?

Downtown Fort L&ue

cc: Karen Mendrala, Principal Planner
Kevin Walford, Transportation Planner

Downtown Fort Lauderdale Transportation Management Association Board of Directors

Alan Hooper, Chair, Hooper Construction; Gregory Stuart, Vice Chair, Executive Director, Broward MPO; Joey Epstein, CPA,
Treasurer; Stephanie Toothaker, Esq., Secretary; Martin Kiar, Vice-Mayor, Broward County; Chip LaMarca, Commissioner, Broward
County; Romney Rogers, Vice-Mayor, City of Fi. Lauderdale; Bruce Roberts, Commissioner, City of Fort Lauderdale; Greg Durden,
Downtown Development Authority; Bill Cross, SFRTA; Larry Menitt, FDOT; Steve Lucas, Hooper Consfruction; Melissa Milroy, The
Galleria Mall; Dana Pollitt, Adept Strategy & Public Relations; Nithin Nayak, Merrill Lynch; Roosevelt Walters
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